
LGB summer term 12.6.24: 

Present: 

Mr Ian Clark 

Mr David Elvidge 

Mrs Kirsty Gent 

Miss Jenny Hamlyn 

Ms Kate Leaf 

Mr Ben Merrell 

Mrs Terri Turton 

Ms Samantha Walker 
  

In Attendance: 

Mr David Irving: Associate Member 
  

Apologies: 

Mr Ben Merrell 
  

Resignation w.e.f. 13.6.24: 

Mr Ian Clark 
  

w.e.f. 13.6.24: 

Mr David Elvidge was appointed as Chair, and governor with responsibility for 

Safeguarding and Child Protection (until reviewed at the Governor Conference 

on 28.9.24). 
 


